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17th December 2024 

Our ref: LO/029/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Bronte and Oseman Class Trip 

On Monday 13th January 2025, Bronte and Oseman class will be visiting Playzone in Lincoln. We will be stopping 

for a small treat at lunchtime before returning to school. This trip will have no cost as we successfully raised 

enough money to fund this trip as a class during our PSHE lessons. Children will not be permitted to attend if they 

have not shown good behaviour in school.  

Pupils will arrive to school as normal. The children will return to school in time for lunch as usual. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school before Wednesday 8th January 2025.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via your child’s planner. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lucy Otter 

Bronte Class Teacher 

Please return to Miss Otter 

Re: Bronte/ Oseman Class Trip 

I do/do not give permission for my child___________________________________________________ to take 

part in the class trip to Playzone on Monday 13th January 2025. 

Signed: 

Date: 
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